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Thank you for making the time to come here this evening.  We are off to a great start and I look forward to working with you this year to help it be a most successful one for all of the children.  

Here are some “tips” that you might find helpful:

· Set aside a certain time and place for homework each day.  A routine will help your child to complete their homework.  There will be homework every night (sometimes Fridays).  

· Have your child pack up his or her book bag at NIGHT so it is prepared for the next day.  This may help prevent forgetting things during the morning rush to get to school.

· Encourage your child to read EVERY night.  

· Lunch is at 1:00pm.  This is a long morning.  Please make sure that your child eats a healthy breakfast each morning and brings a HEALTHY (and nut free) snack each day.  Also, please be sure your child is getting enough rest to ensure that he or she is ready to learn and succeed each day.  

· Please check for long term projects, book reports, etc. and help your child set up a schedule to keep on track.  

· Thank you for making sure that your child has all of the supplies needed for the school year.  Please be sure to sign the agenda book EVERY night as well as empty out the “To Keep” pocket of the Homework Folder.  The agenda book is also a great way to communicate between home and school.  Feel free to write notes or ask questions as needed.  Return the Wednesday folder from the PTA on Thursday if possible.
· Please save the schedule below to help your child prepare for the specials each day.

Fourth Grade is a monumental year for your child.  We will be working to foster independence and responsibility.  Your support in helping your child develop organizational skills will help us ensure your child’s success.

With HEART,




Monday- Music; Spanish
Mrs. Morano




Tuesday- Art
Email: jmorano@woboe.org


Wednesday- Library, Computer Lab 






Thursday- Phys. Ed.; Music






Friday- Phys.Ed.
